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Dear Parents, 
 
We have been blessed with lovely weather this week and we have all made the most of it from playing on the field 
to outside maths and topic lessons.  Next Wednesday (April 3rd) the children will be coming home with their 
Report Cards.  If you have any queries or questions please see the class teacher.  With one week of the term to go 
it has again been very busy and to add to the general chaos we have also had the hall floor resurfaced; this is now 
looking super! 
 
Our Governing Board met on Tuesday evening and we would like to take this opportunity to thank them all for 
their time that they give us and all the hard work that they do for our school; we are very grateful.  On the website 
under School Information / Governors, there is a ‘Meet the Governors’ page where you can read about the 
members of our Governing Board.  We will be adding to this in due course. 
 
Thank you for the Easter Eggs that you have all sent in for our Easter Bingo next Thursday.  Please remember to 
buy your tickets in advance if possible, so that we have an idea of numbers attending.   
 
Year 5 and 6 have enjoyed a fabulous performance of Hamlet at Hellens Barn this morning.  Mrs Green and Mrs 
Mattingley both reported how beautifully well behaved the children were.  Well done children for representing 
the school so well. 
 
End of Term 
The school breaks up next Friday (5th April) and we come back to school on Tuesday 23rd April.  On the last day of 
term (5th), we invite you to our end of term church service at St Mary’s Church, Bromesberrow.  The service starts 
at 1.30pm and we expect to finish by 2.10pm.  If you are not able to come to the service, please ensure that you 
are at church to pick up your child/ren for 2.10pm.  We will be running a bus for those bus children whose parents 
cannot attend church, which will be leaving Bromesberrow at about 2.15pm.  If your child would normally go to 
Bubbles please inform both Bubbles and school of your intentions. 
 
Ledbury Food Bank 
We are attaching a letter and voucher from Ledbury Food Bank.  If you do not need it please feel free to pass this 
onto someone who might benefit. 
 
Music Concert – Thursday 4th April – 2.30pm 
The children have been enjoying a variety of musical experiences this term and we felt it would be a lovely idea to 
share some of their music with you.  We are holding a very informal little concert next Thursday if you would like 
to come and join us.  The concert will include Class 3 brass group, Class 1 and Class 2 percussion pieces plus other 
items.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bromesberrow News 
Tel: 01531 650340  e-mail:  admin@st-marys-bromesberrow.gloucs.sch.uk 

Follow on Twitter - @bromesberrow          Website www.bromesberrowschool.co.uk 
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Afterschool Clubs 
 
All clubs for this term have now finished apart from Bromesberrow Rocks, which will be going to Ledbury to ‘plant’ 
their decorated rocks  on Wednesday.  On your travels around Ledbury and Bromsberrow Heath, if you find any of 
our rocks, please take a photograph and post it onto the Ledbury Rocks Facebook page and then re-hide the rock if 
you can bear to part with it.  
 
We will start the next sessions of afterschool clubs on the week commencing 29th April.  The list of children in the 
clubs is attached. 
 

Wednesday Wednesday Wednesday Thursday Thursday 

Superstars Recorders 
Tinkering & 
Woodwork Team Bees Art 

3.10pm - 
4pm Lunchtime 3.10pm - 4pm 

3.10pm - 
4pm 

3.10pm - 
4pm 

Rec - Y6 Y2 -Y6 Yr 2 - Y6 Yr1-Yr6 Yr1 - Yr6 

Ted James Florrie Ted Florrie 

Grace C Isobel Sophie Sean Sophie 

Seb Evie Riley Henry Grace C 

Sean Alyssa James Joseph Seb 

Kylie Alisha Ollie Brad Riley 

Jasmine Maddie  Max W Kylie 

Marshall Josh  Toby Jasmine 

Henry   Archie F Marshall 

Isobel    Lucy 

Lucy    Ollie 

Joseph    Evie 

Brad    Jack 

Taya    Alisha 

Milo    Alice 

Alisha    Grace P 

Max W    Maddie 

Max P    Archie C 

Toby     

Archie F     

Alice     

Harley     

Archie C     
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Dates for the Diary: 

Monday 1st April  Bus payment due by today for this term. 

Thursday 4th April  Easter Bingo – For the whole family (Eyes Down 6pm) 

Friday 5th April   Church Service 1.30pm  -  School Finishes 2pm 

Friday 5th April   Last Day of Term 

Tuesday 23rd April  First Day of Term 

Monday 6th May  May Day – School Closed 

Friday 24th May    Last Day of Term 

Monday 3rd June  First Day of Term 

Thursday 6th June  Leavers Service for Year 6 in Gloucester Cathedral (Yr 6s only) 

Thursday 6th June  JMHS Yr5 Information Evening 6.30pm – 8.00pm 

Wednesday 19th June  Sports Day (pm) 

Wednesday 26th June  Sports Day (Reserve if wet on 19th) 

Friday 28th June   Year 5 Taster Day at John Masefield 

Thursday 4th July  Year 6 Orientation Day at John Masefield 

Wed 10th July – Fri 12 July Oakerwood Residential  

Friday 19th July   Last Day of Term 

Wednesday 4th September First Day of Term 

 

 

 

 

 
 


